


Newbold & Tredington C of E Primary School and Day Nursery


Creating a chance to SHINE every day

“Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and 

glorify your Father in heaven.”  Matthew 5:16 


Week beginning  19th February 2024

Monday REMEMBER - WELLIES

LAST DAY FOR RETURNING MOTHER’S DAY SECRET ROOM SLIPS

After school child care 3.30-5pm (Book through admin email by Sunday before)

Tuesday After school child care 3.30-5pm (Book through admin email by Sunday before)

Wednesday After school child care 3.30-5pm (Book through admin email by Sunday before)

Thursday Onside Coaching - Multisports 3.30-5pm (Book via their website)

Friday Ruby Class to Tredington - We will bring them up at 11.30am on the coach and 
please collect from Tredington at 3.20pm

Onside Coaching - Multisports 3.30-5pm (Book via their website)

Our Collective Worship value next half term is 

WISDOM


This week’s prayer

Dear Lord,

Help us to persevere in our challenges so we end up doing our very best. We must persevere.


Prayer written by Evalyn

Week beginning 26th February 2024

Monday Taking Care 1

After school child care 3.30-5pm (Book through admin email by Sunday before) 

Tuesday After school child care 3.30-5pm (Book through admin email by Sunday before) 

Wednesday After school child care 3.30-5pm (Book through admin email by Sunday before) 

Thursday Onside Coaching After School Provision - Multisports 3.30-5pm (Book via their website)

Friday Cake Sale - Sapphire Class to provide the cakes. Please bring 50p in an envelope in the 
morning. We can’t accept money after 9am

Onside Coaching After School Provision - Multisports 3.30-5pm (Book via their website)

If you have concerns about a child out of school time then don’t be afraid to let someone know.


You can contact the Warwickshire MASH team on (01926) 414144



OPAL Outdoor play and Learning


OPAL play has started this week and the 
children have had an amazing time. They are 
not allowed on the field area unless they have 
wellies so please make sure that they have a 
pair that can live in school when we come back. 
The children get very disappointed if they 
can’t go on the field to play.

It may also be a good idea to have a change of 
trousers and socks in their school bags as 
some children have got wet and soggy.


The children will be outside in all weathers (except thunderstorms and extreme 
temperatures) so they need to be equipped. Always send in coats, gloves, hats etc. 
They can always keep the hats and gloves in their welly bags.


After half term the “Welly Shed” will have hooks on the wall so please send a bag for 
the children to put their wellies in, then they can hang them up.


Out OPAL Wishlist contains a few things that we 
need. 


https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/
35P0DVBAPWRPU?ref_=wl_share


After half term we will be adding scooters to the 
ride-ons and a mud kitchen on the field!


If you can spare any time to help with “handyman” 
type jobs please let Mrs Welsby know. One thing we 
are looking for is a small shed so if you know of anyone 
giving a shed away please let us know.


We are also looking for help to lay a few slabs at 
Newbold so we can get the bins out of the side gate.


Golden Ticket

Elijah House points this week

Foxes Eagles Frogs

154 83 164

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/35P0DVBAPWRPU?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/35P0DVBAPWRPU?ref_=wl_share


Stratford Athletics 

Well done to all the children who took part in the Indoor Athletics at Stratford High. 
They were involved in various events 
including relays, vertical high jump, triple 
jump, chest pass.


Mother’s Day Secret Room

Letters have gone home today in paper form and have been emailed out. Please return 
by Monday 19th February 2024



Comic Relief 2024

We will be having non-uniform day for Comic Relief 
with all donations going to the charity.

However, please note that as we have the Easter 
Service at St Gregory’s church on Friday 15th 
March we will hold our non-uniform day on Monday 
11th March 2024.


From January 2024 we will be hiring out the school hall so if you would like to host a birthday party or 
celebration please contact the school office for further details.


The winner of Read To Succeed 
is…

Isla

The class winner of Read To 
Succeed is…

Emerald



PE kit

A polite reminder that PE kit is navy or black joggers/legging or shorts, 
PE t-shirt and a school jumper or a plain navy blue hoodie (no logos). Dark 
coloured trainers as well.

Please can you make sure your child has the correct kit and comes in in 
their PE kit on their PE day.


2024

Monday 12th February Half term

Monday 19th February Back to school

PTFA Meeting 7.30pm The George, Shipston

Friday 23rd February Ruby Class to Tredington - We will bring them up at 11.30am on the 
coach and please collect from Tredington at 3.20pm

Monday 26th February Taking Care Project Week 1

Friday 1st March CAKE SALE (Sapphire Class to provide the cakes)

Monday 4th March Taking Care Project Week 2

Thursday 7th March World Book Day

Friday 8th March Mother’s Day Tea Party - 3.30-4.30pm at Tredington

Monday 11th March Taking Care Project Week 3

Emerald Curriculum Celebration 2.15pm

Tuesday 12th March Amber Curriculum Celebration 2.15pm

Wednesday 13th March Sapphire Curriculum Celebration 2.15pm

Thursday 14th March Ruby Curriculum Celebration 2.30pm

Friday 15th March Easter Service at St Gregory’s 2pm

PTFA Bingo night 6-8pm at Tredington

Monday 18th March Taking Care Project Week 4

Friday 22nd March Staff training day - (school and nursery closed). 

Monday 25th March Easter holidays

Monday 8th April Back to school and nursery

Monday 6th May Bank holiday

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATS week

Monday 27th May Half term

Monday 3rd June Back to school and nursery

Monday 10th June Croft Farm Residential for Year 5/6

Friday 28th June MAT Jamboree (Sleepover for Year 6 - further details to follow)

Friday 19th July End of term - Finish at 1.15pm for all school aged children




